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On December 14th, 2024, FFWPU Cambodia and Blessed Family Department Cambodia, together with 

the Heavenly Top Gun Missionaries organized a Hyojeong Youth Blessing Workshop titled "Establishing 

and Strengthening Absolute Love, Absolute Faith, and Absolute Obedience Toward Heavenly Parent and 

True Parents." 

 

The workshop aimed to help young members understand the value of the blessing of marriage and the 

purpose of life, emphasizing the importance of sharing life experiences and engaging in meaningful 

discussions. 

 

Sixteen young members participated in the workshop, studying together and cultivating their hearts to 

fulfill Heavenly Parent's will. 

 

Mr. Chamroeun Sophal, president of FFWPU Cambodia, addressed the participants, highlighting the 

importance of this workshop in preparing youth to reach the level necessary to receive the blessing of 

marriage. He encouraged everyone to open their hearts and embrace the experience, hoping they would be 

inspired throughout the workshop. 

 

At the end of the session, all participants successfully graduated from the workshop. Each of them left 

with renewed inspiration and a deeper understanding of the significance and value of the blessing. 

 

 

 


